
Information Technology Policy Advisory Committee (ITPAC)      FINAL
Minutes of April 30, 2003




Regular Meeting

A regular meeting of the ITPAC was held on  Wednesday, April 30, 2003, at McCarty Hall Conference Room. The meeeting was called to order by Jim Syvertsen, Chairman.

PRESENT: 
Jim Syvertsen, Joe Joyce, Ashley Wood, Dan Cromer, Steve Lasley, Danny Colvin, Dale McPherson, Dawn Mendoza, Mike Kanofsky, Dwight Jesseman, Claude King, Jennifer Xu ,Tracy Irani, Austin Gregg

 Minutes from the last meeting were approved.

TOPICS OF DISCUSSION:

E-MAIL ANTI-SPAM MEASURES

Dan Cromer discuss the recommendations regarding SPAM and for the IT Office to pursue issues of Anti-SPAM for e-mail. He explained the way SPAM is distributed and problems with SPAM. 

Motion was made to approve IT recommendations for Anti-SPAM to emails.

Motion was second and passed with majority. ITPAC Chairman needs to send formal recommendation to VP’s office by memo.

“IT USE BY COUNTY AGENTS AND FUTURE NEEDS”

Austin Gregg and Tracy Irani gave a presentation on Austin’s thesis and survey results from Extension Agents on his thesis. A discussion following regarding the survey results and percentages recorded based on feedback from the surveys. All the information is posted at the website. http://survey.ifas.ufl.edu

“REPORT ON THE FUTURE OF INTERACTIVE TASK FORCE COMMITTEE”

Ashley Wood gave an update on the work of the task force with handouts detailing connectivity, system compatibility and cost. This included future needs to upgrade, maintain and cost with cost savings after everything is in place. Claude King explained the details of cost, quality of the network and traffic controls. A discussion followed regarding future needs and cost. There will be a demonstration of the Polycom system on May 12, 2003, Room G001 McCarty Hall at 1:30 and 3:00 for everyone to see. Discussion continued regarding other avenues of funding sources such as federal or USDA Grants. It was recommended that after the May demonstration for the task force to continue with future plans and add this item to the agenda for the next meeting.

“STATUS OF ITPAC RECOMMENDATIONS AND WEBSITE

There was discussion regarding the website and updates that need to be made. All formal recommendations should be made by memo from the ITPAC Chairman to the VP’s Office with the committee’s recommendations.

Steve Lasley presented a handout that listed motions to be discussed at the next meeting.

Mike Kanofsky and Dan Cromer gave and update on the Active Directory (AD). They have purchased new servers and are presently in the testing stage. 

Next meeting will be August, 2003

Meeting adjourn


